
CHSC 
ST. CATHARINES - ONTARIO 

November 15th, 1967. 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
R D 2, Box 298, 
Walnut Port, 
Pennsylvania, U.S.A. 

Dear Sir: 

Thank you kindly for taking time to drop us a line. 

You may accept this letter as verification of your 

reception report dated October 12th, 1967. 

RB/cr. 

Sincerely yours, 

RADIO STATION CHSC LTD., 

ROLAND BRUNDLE, 
CHIEF ENGINEER. 
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